

Volume XLV

www.kissinkuzzins.org **April 2018**

No. 4



Secretary: Howard & Glenda Hess

KP Duty

Chris & Kimberly Brow John & Shirley Currie Charles Echols

KP Duty

Paul & Quida Bellows Ken & Betty Hoffman Bill Kornegay

April 6 - Spring Fling Host and Hostess

Paul & Quida Bellows

April 20 - Bluebonnet Blooms Host and Hostess

Palmer & Pat Dauphin

Honey Pot

Fred & Donna Bolanz

Honey Pot

Jesse & Carol Hooks

Please remember, the above schedule is apt to change at any given moment. Check with Terri Johnson for KP Duty; and Mary Long for Host and Hostess and Honey pot

Anniversaries

None

Birthdays

4/20

4/9

4/18

4/21

4/27

Elaine Henry 4/6

Larry Long 4/7 Hazel Nelson Jerry Ward 4/13 Quida Bellows Mary Long 4/20 Ken Smith Sharon DeSmet Joanne Patrick



Always remember: Square Dancing is friendship set to Music





BANNERS

Banners Captured
Diamond Jubileers



Banners Out
Circle I
Stone Steppers
Rebel Rousers
Swinging Stars

CARES AND CONCERNS

- Prayers continue for Bill Kornegay
- Prayers continue for George & Hazel Nelson
- Prayers continue for Glen Dodson
- Prayers continue for Ken & Carolyn Smith
- Prayers continue for Betty Hoffman
- Prayers continue for Brady Cox
- Prayers for healing for Nelda Cox
- > Prayers for comfort and consolation to the McGrew family (see their thank you note below)

Reported by Kimberly Brow. <u>Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to be listed and/or continue to be listed.</u> Our prayers are with all our Kuzzins who are in need of healing. Praise God for the prayers answered and for guidance for those not answered.

Kuzzins Care!

Looking Forward

April 6 - Spring Fling Dance

April 13 - Dancing Queens - Ladies Luncheon at Chocolate Angel

April 20 - Bluebonnet Blooms Dance

February 15, 2019 - 46th Anniversary Dance

DANCING QUEENS - LADIES LUNCHEON

Friday April 13 at 11:30 AM

Location: at Chocolate Angel, High Street Antiques, 800 N. Central

Expwy. In Plano, Phone #972-904-9597 Call or Email Wyn El, if you can attend.

Dearest Kissin' Kuzzins

Words can not express how much you all mean to my parents. Your thoughtful flowers were beautiful and cheery! Thank you so much for providing breakfast and lunch for us on Saturday. It truly was a light on a dark day! Love, Jerry McGrew and Family

P.S. - Thank you for setting up everything as well. My Mom truly loved dancing with you all... such an important part of their lives!

Received from the McGrew family this week.

Bullwinkle's Korner

Here we are ready for our April showers, seems like we have had several in March. The trees are getting their new leaves and flowers are popping out. A most beautiful time of the year!

Today, mostly all I can think about was our Anniversary Dance last night! What a wonderfully fun time! We greatly thank Terri Johnson for her leadership for this dance and for all the Kuzzins' who helped and helped and helped! It was truly a group effort.

As best as I can count we had 17 clubs visit last night!! What a large group came to help us celebrate this grand club! Paul Cote was a great caller and with Wayne with him we had a wonderful team. JL did his usual great job on the



Where is the Promenade?

NORTEX recently made the Promenade available on their website. There is a link on their home page entitled "Online Promenade". You can just click on it.

However, you can also find a link on our website. Just let your mouse cursor hover over the "more..." on the top menu. Then bring your cursor down and select (left mouse button) on Links. You will find a page with some (hopefully) useful links including the NORTEX Online Promenade page.

Mike Patrick KK Webmaster

rounds. I think I heard him say he even did some Plus Rounds. That's great. We are left with one lonely banner that was not retrieved! We gave out four of our new banners that will not lose their letters! I encourage you all to go to the NORTEX website and look at the photos. They are under Charles Wolfe. He took hundreds of pictures. You will enjoy looking at them. Now, we will get ready to go and visit and retrieve those banners back. Watch for your emails from Carol telling you what is coming on the horizon. We will dance the Spring away!

Our new officer's begin their terms now. We are looking forward to another great year for the Kissin' Kuzzins...the best square dance club by far! If you are asked to help, please say yes if at all possible.

Please continue those prayers for our ill and injured. Also, for our nation that it can be a light to the world.

Ernest & Martha Hernandez

KUER's KORNER - From the Peltons Cueing Schedule

Friday - April 13- Rockwall Squares, Rockwall, Tx

Center, 108 Washington St, Rockwall, Tx

Early Rounds, 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00 - 10:00 p.m. - Mike Bramlett calling

Saturday - April 21, Log Cabin Swingers, Tool, Tx

Promenade Hall, 1210 N. Tool Drive, Highway 274, Tool, Tx

Early Rounds 7:00 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 7:30 - 9:30 p.m. - Jimmy Johnson calling

Saturday - April 28 - Cotton Pickin' Squares - Greenville, Tx

L3 Recreation Hall, Greenville, Tx

Early Rounds 7:30 p.m. / Squares & Rounds 8:00-10:00 p.m. - Danny Blagg calling

KALLER'S KORNER

Our Texas Hall of Fame caller Wayne Baldwin calls regularly for both the Kissin' Kuzzins and Swinging Stars. As a reminder, Wayne conducts a workshop at 7:30 p.m. at the second dance each month. Wayne will be focusing on Basic and Mainstream calls to help our New Dancers to have extra floor time.

•

Howard, Cindi, Mark, Terri, Charles, Glenda, and Fred retrieved our banner

March Memories Lone Star Solos - March 22



Swinging Stars Anniversary - March 23

Wayne & Tim Tyl offered a preview of our anniversary dance next year.









And the winner is: Robert Westenhaver



Happy 45th Anniversary Kissin' Kuzzins - Home With The Kuzzins





Jerry & Terri are happy that the festivities were so great, and have the trophy to display in their home







